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Town & County Planning Act 

PUBLIC INQUIRY 

Opening on 5th December 2023 at 10.00 

At the Osprey Quay School site, Lerret Road, Portland DT5 1FN 

REASON FOR INQUIRY - Appeal by Powerfuel Portland Limited 

Relating to the application to Dorset Council for the proposed development of an energy recovery 

facility with ancillary buildings and works including administrative facilities, gatehouse and 

weighbridge, parking and circulation areas, cable routes to ship berths and existing off-site electrical 

sub-station, with site access through Portland Port from Castletown, at Portland Port, Castletown, 

Portland 

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will hold an Inquiry opening on the date shown 

above to decide the appeal.  

Members of the public may attend the Inquiry and, at the Inspector’s discretion, express 

their views. 

If you wish to participate in the Inquiry, please contact the Local Planning Authority 

(email: powerfuelappeal@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk) for details of how to do so. 

If you, or anyone you know has a disability and is concerned about facilities at the inquiry 

venue, you should contact the Council to confirm that suitable provisions are in place. 

Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed at the Council offices by prior 

arrangement or on the Council’s Planning website, under Planning Inquiries.  

Where applicable, you can use the internet to see information and to check the progress of cases 

through GOV.UK. The address of the search page is - https://www.gov.uk/appeal-planning-

inspectorate 

 

Contact point at the Planning Inspectorate:  

Helen Skinner, 0303 444 5531, helen.skinner@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Planning Appeals Inspectorate Reference: 

APP/D1265/W/23/3327692 
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